NICTA

National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Extension of Deadline for Comments
on Consultation Documents

Due to requests from stakeholders in the industry, the deadline for
submission of written comments on the following NICTA Consultation
Documents has been extended to 31 January 2012:

Public Inquiry into the need for a Retail Service Determination
regarding certain mobile telephony services; and

Draft Rule specifying the acceptable form for Reference
Interconnecton Offers.

Stakeholders and interested parties are therefore urged to submit your
written comments before or by 31 January 2012.
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